

January 2024 News Building Blocks Learning Center

125 Mechanics Street Doylestown, PA (215) 348-0929 office@bblcinc.com

Happy soon-to-be New Year! We hope all of our families are enjoying a fun and relaxing holiday break. Wishing everyone all good things in 2024! We look forward to seeing students back at school beginning Tuesday, January 2.

THANK YOU...

A hearty thank you to all those who donated toys to our Toys For Tots collection. The response was overwhelmingly generous! Also, thank you to those who donated goodies for our edible snowman treats...what a yummy way to celebrate the arrival of winter!



DONATION ITEM OF THE MONTH...boxes of tissues

For the month of January, we are collecting boxes of tissues. We are certainly "blowing" through a lot of tissues this winter--please consider donating a box or two. Donations are always voluntary and so very appreciated! Every child who donates is entered in our free lunch bunch/bouquet of books drawing at the end of the month.

REMINDERS and NOTES...

- Short ankle socks may be causing some children to be chilly during outdoor recess. Longer socks might help with keeping warm while we are outside.
- All registration checks for the 2024-25 school year are scheduled to be deposited in mid-January. January tuition and add-on checks will also be deposited in January.
- I see that Valentine cards are already in stores--YES--we will be asking children to send in prepared Valentines for classmates, and YES--we will be allowing attached trinkets/edible treats. More info to follow.
- The Doylestown Hospital Family and Children Outreach Liaison will be visiting our PreK/K classes this month to teach us about keeping our bodies healthy. Thank you, Dtown Health!

IMPORTANT DATES...

- January 2--School Resumes
- January 5--Yay for Yoga
- January 8--Tuition due
- January 15--No School; Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
- January 17 and 24--Fun Frolics Kids in Motion
- January 25/26--SILLY SOCKS Day (check classroom calendars for your child's day)





